



Vice-Chancellor and Principal Durban University of Technology 79 Steve Biko Road, Steve Biko Campus, Durban, 4001

P O Box 1334 DURBAN 4000

Tel: +27(0) 31 373 2474 Fax: +27(0) 31 373 2011 Email: vicechancellor@dut.ac.za www.dut.ac.za

20 September 2016

Dear students and colleagues

UPDATE FOLLOWING THE MINISTER'S STATEMENT

The DUT Council, under the Chairpersonship of Mr Wiseman Madinane, has advised management to meet with the relevant stakeholders to consult in the formulation of a proposal regarding the fee increases for 2017.

Management will be meeting the SRC and the three labour unions so that a proposal can be drafted and submitted to the Council Finance Committee, the Council Human Resources Committee and the Council Executive Committee for their consideration. That proposal will then serve before the full DUT Council for approval.

The consultation meetings will commence this week. Management invites other interested DUT stakeholders who wish to contribute to the process to please send their request in writing to vicechancellor@dut.ac.za before the close of business today.

We will continue to update you on developments via the DUT website, our Facebook page and via the internal staff DUT PinBoard and DUT4life student email accounts.

Yours Sincerely

Dr Sohn Volmink

Interim Vice-Chancellor and Principal